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Reminders 

1. On 12/16/16, all students will be dismissed 
at 11:15 from the Holiday Extravaganza. All 
families are welcome to attend! We hope to 
see you there! 

2. Visit www.orangeusd.org to complete the 
Local Control Accountability Plan survey. 
Click on LCFF link in middle of page. 

3. Be sure to visit our Scholastic Book Fair at 
the Holiday Extravaganza. Books are a great 
gift for the holidays! 
 

Check out our website for up to date 
information: 

http://www.orangeusd.org/preK/index.asp 

Upcoming Events 
December 15 – Pajama Day 
December 16 – Holiday Extravaganza 
December 17-January 8 – Winter Break 

 Program Coordinator’s Note: 
 

Thank you for your generous donations for our Thanksgiving Feast. We hope you enjoyed 
our students’ performance and family time with your child! Also, if you have not turned in 
an Emergency Kit for your child, please be sure to do so as soon as possible.  

http://www.orangeusd.org/

